

**NR\_key\_name:** 8B864B2B6FB2F3DC8525661800549ECA  
**SendTo:** CN=Bob Skwirot/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Ron Haron/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 06/03/1998  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:24:34 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 06/03/1998  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:24:17 AM  
**Subject:** Church Committee Postponement (Congo)  
To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: Jessica DiFrisco/ARRB From: Ron Haron/ARRBDate: 06/03/98 11:04:14 AMSubject:  
Church Committee Postponement (Congo)Barry left a message for me this morning indicating that the CIA  
would not approve release of the Congo reference (notwithstanding the Marchetti disclosures). Barry has  
asked for notice if the issue goes to the Board. May I confirm with Barry that the issue will be presented to the  
Board at its meeting tomorrow? --Ron  
**Body:** Record  
**recstat:**  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**